
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Please speak with either of us if you 
have any concerns or 
questions.    
 
Mrs Joseph & Mrs Holder 
Co-Headteachers 
 

 
Springfield Newsletter 

December 2024 

 

 

    End of Term Parties  
We are having end of term parties on 
Thursday 19th December. Children can 
wear party clothes and school is 
providing party food for lunch and a 
Disco for Y1-6. Recpetion will have a 
party in their classroom. 
Children can also wear non- uniform 
on Friday 20th December 

 

Winter is here…  
We have already had a taste of winter! 
During the bad weather, we aim to keep 
school open and will only close if it is 
absolutely necessary.  
The Health and Safety of children and staff 
are our priority and occasionally, so we may 
open later if the conditions require it. 
Keep an eye on our website/ text alerts for 
the latest information. 

                                                                                           

 

                                                               

 
Thank you to all our 
families who 
supported our non- 
uniform day for BBC 
Children in Need. We 
raised over £114- a 

fantastic effort! 

                         
 

EYFS & KS1 will be performing their Nativity 

play on 11th and 12th December.   

  School will close for the Christmas 

Holiday at 3:15pm on Friday 20th December 2024. 

School will reopen on Monday 6th January 2025. 

 

We hope that everyone enjoys a restful time and wish 

our families who are celebrating; a very Happy 

Christmas and to all our families, we send greetings 

for a very Happy and peaceful New Year.    

                                                                                      

Children’s Park Run      

Thankyou to all those parents who 
supported their children by taking them 
to the park run at Hillsborough on a 
Sunday recently. They had a fantastic 
experience and it was a wonderful way 
to conclude the Running Club training 
they had undertaken after school with 
Miss Button- who also went to cheer 
them on!  


